
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Thursday 28th September 2023 
 

Visit to Warning Zone, Leicester (Year 6) – Wednesday 11th October. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
An exciting, but also very important trip, has been arranged for Year 6 pupils to visit Warning Zone in Leicester 
as part of our work in PSHE. This is a vital visit as the trip will include a series of activities led by trained staff 
which aim to foster an understanding of risk, consequences of actions, peer pressure and personal 
responsibility. The morning will be spent carrying out a range of fun activities which will enhance the children’s 
understanding of online safety and the potential dangers of being online; the afternoon will be spent walking 
around different zones which depict different safety scenarios children may come across in their lives, for 
example road safety, fire safety, and electricity. More information can be found on the website 
www.warningzone.org.uk. I’m sure you will agree that these are vital lessons for your child to learn as they 
start secondary school next year and become more independent.  
 
The children will leave school at 09:00am to get to Leicester in time for the beginning of our session. We will 
leave Leicester at 14:30pm to be back at school for home time (hopefully!). Your child needs to wear school 
uniform. Please also bring a waterproof coat. A packed lunch will also be needed with a drink (nothing fizzy). 
 
Although we, as a school, are subsidising the day, we do need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £20, which 
can be paid by going to www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  Please make full payment by Monday 9th October 2023. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 6th October 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr. Jerram Brewin 
Year 6 Class Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Visit to Warning Zone (Year 6) – Wednesday 11th October. 

 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Warning Zone on Wednesday 11th October 
2023. 

 
If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide one, please tick this 

box. 

 
Signed _________________________________ Parent/Carer Date ___________________________ 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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